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M E M O R A N D U M  

TO:  Sheila Converse, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

DATE:  10 December, 2015 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Revise Rule 39 

 

At its meeting on December 8, 2015, AAC approved the following proposal to revise Rule 39 in order to clarify 

how long students need to sit out before being able to re-enroll following academic dismissal. 

39. Undergraduate students are dismissed from the University after the third semester (excluding 

summer session) in which the cumulative grade point average is below 2.0.  Individuals who are 

dismissed from the University must wait a minimum of two full semesters (fall/ spring, spring/fall) to 

reenroll for courses offered through any WSU campus. Dismissed individuals may not seek status as a 

'non-degree seeking student.' Dismissed students may enroll in summer session. 

  

The proposal is supported by the Academic Success and Career Center. 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective fall 2016. 


